
1

Benjamin Buckley

From: Sean Mann <sean.mann@detcityfc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 4:08 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 346, 352, 358, 360, 362 W. Grand blvd and 3636 Porter St Proposal

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or clicking links.  
 

Historic District Commision, 
 
It is my understanding the proposed multi-family development at the Northeast corner of Porter and West Grand 
Boulevard, is up for review by this body. 
 
I've been a resident and homeowner for the past decade on the 400 block of West Grand Boulevard, and an active 
member of the Historic Hubbard Farms community.  I fully support this project as it has been presented to the 
neighborhood.  The developers and architects have been respectful of the historic aesthetic of the community as well as 
being responsive to the feedback from neighbors.  
 
 I'm very excited to see this project move forward. 
 
Thanks, 
Sean Mann 
401 W. Grand Boulevard 
 
 
 
--  
  
Sean Mann 
CEO/Co-Owner 
Detroit City FC 
313-663-1736 
Site:  www.detcityfc.com -- Twitter:  @DetroitCityFC -- Facebook:  Detroit City FC 


